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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

Please consider further review of this project. In reviewing the documents, it does not appear as though a proper

Environmental Impact Statement has been prepared for this massive harvest operation. This area is in a

sensitive ecosystem and has not been allowed to fully develop or is being taken care of with modern forest

standards. The proposal for new, and or, temporary roads along with the proposed clear-cutting will severely

damage the water quality and carbon sequestration capabilities irreparably for many years to come. This project

needs better oversight before is should be allowed to proceed any further


